## Nurse Assembly on 'Supporting your Anxious Child' during transition.

Friday 7th June, at 2pm in the Lower Hall



Dear Parents and Carers,

As a school we understand that it can be challenging for all pupils to understand and manage change during transition periods.

Robert Foster from the Healthy Together team will be delivering a parent session on 'Supporting your Anxious Child.'

This will take place on Friday 7th June at 2pm in the Lower Hall.

It would be great if you could attend. Please can you complete the slip below to confirm your attendance. Alternatively, you can confirm your attendance via the school email/telephone details, at the bottom of this letter or inform the class teacher to let me know.

Kind regards, Mrs Nanda (SENCO and Assistant Headteacher)

Nurse Assembly	<u>/ on 'S</u>	upporting v	your <i>P</i>	\nxious	Child'	<u>during</u>	transition.

Child's full name:	Class:	
Parent/Carer's full name:		
I would like to confirm my attendance on Friday 7th	<sup>h</sup> June, at 2pm.	
I will not be able to attend on this occasion.		

Alderman Richard Hallam Primary School Avebury Avenue, Leicester, LE4 0FQ Tel: 0116 262 4003 / 262 1543

Email: office@aldermanrichardhallam.leicester.sch.uk

Web: www.arhprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss A Kedzior B.Ed (Hons) N.P.Q.H. Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Beardsmore BSc (Hons)

















